
Fairview Summer Rec Meeting  

Meeting on March 4th 2025 @ 5 p.m. in Lauren Hurtig’s 

Classroom Board members present: Josh McCann & Billy Pelland  

8u girls head coaches present: Katie Schroeder, Amanda Joost, D’onna 
Wonderly  

 

-discussed the best place for the girls to play. (In-house or Defiance league)  

 

-Hicksville has 5 8u teams & they are willing to do some games with us  

 

-coaches highly felt that it would be better for the girls to no be entered in a  

league at this age  

-all coaches agreed with this being such a huge learning time for this age that  

staying here would help them to really teach and coach the girls  

-they were all open to playing a couple outside teams  

-all coaches were informed of draft day details 


